
 

                                                               
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 
Encourage Your Kids to be Problem Solvers 
 
When parents solve all children’s problems we not 
only increase their dependency on adults but we 
teach kids to be afraid of making mistakes and to 
blame themselves for not being good enough. 
That’s fertile ground for anxiety and depressive 
illness. 
 

So, how can we raise kids to be courageous 
problem-solvers rather than self-critical scaredy 
cats? Here are six practical ideas to get you 
started.  
 

1. Turn requests into problems for kids to 
solve. 

2. Ask good questions to prompt problem-
solving. 

3. Coach them through problems and 
concerns. 

4. Prepare kids for problems and 
contingencies. 

5. Show a little faith. 
6. Applaud mistakes and stuff-ups. 

 
School Website  
 

Our school website address has changed to 
https://wingham-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  
Check out our new website! Although in its early 
stages, we are working to ensure the website is 
representative of our school and useful for all 
those who access it. As we work on the website if 
you have any suggestions, please contact Mrs 
Pitt.  
 
Rita Pittman, Principal 
 

BABY NEWS 
 

Congratulations to Mr Goodwin and his wife Meg, 
on the birth of their beautiful baby girl, Matilda, 
who arrived safely last Thursday. 
Mr Goodwin is taking leave for the remainder of 
this term and Mr Richard Clement will be teaching 
5/6G. 
 

 
DIARY DATES 2018 

 

Date Event 

13th Sept Milo Cricket Gala Day 

14th Sept Book Club due 

17th Sept SRC Induction  

18th Sept K-2 Athletics Presentation 

19th Sept Orientation for Kinder 2019 

27th Sept P&C Disco 

 
KINDER ENROLMENT 

We are receiving new enrolments for our Kinder 
2019 classes.  If you have a student commencing 
school next year, please drop into the office to 
collect an enrolment pack. 

Our Kinder Orientation is scheduled for 
Wednesday 19th September starting at 10.00 am 
in the school hall. 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
 
All parents and carers are welcome to attend the 
School Assembly each Friday in the school hall at 
12.00pm.  This week’s performance will be by 
3/4C. 
 
Merit certificates were awarded at last week’s 
Assembly to: 
   
KL:  Sophie Hook, Bentley Anderson-Flood 
KM: Willow Eijkman, Tegan McCallum, Michael              
Galati 
1B: Cohan Paranihi, Summer-Rose Cooper 
1F: Mace McHutchison, Kendal Holroyd 
2P: Dominick Lesenko, Zachary Rootes 
2R: Josh Oliver, Shayla Bradley 
3/4M: Beau Hawksford, Annabelle Holroyd 
5/6C: Jake Andrews, Rose Leslie 
5/6G: Luci Yarnold, Oscar Platt 
5/6S: Nicholas Norris, Chloe Buddle 
5/6W: Baileigh-Jade McLean, Elijah Hartas 
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TERM 3 WEEK 8                                      Wednesday 12th September 2018 
1 
               K-2 ATHLETICS PRESENTATION 

The presentation for the K-2 Athletics Carnival will 
be held in the school hall on Tuesday 18th 
September commencing at 11.30 am.   

All parents and carers are welcome to attend.  

BUDERUS 7’s RUGBY LEAGUE 

On Tuesday we had two teams compete at the 
Buderus 7's rugby league day. Both teams played 
extremely well and displayed flair in attack and 
rock solid defence. All the boys represented the 
school brilliantly and displayed great 
sportsmanship both on and off the field.            
One of the teams ended up winning the day and 
was crowned champions for 2018! Thank you to 
all the parents who came and supported the boys, 
your efforts are greatly appreciated and thank you 
to Dave for driving the bus.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB 

The current issue of Book Club has been 
distributed.  Please hand orders in to the front 
office by Friday 14th September. Orders can also 
be placed on-line at scholastic.com.au/LOOP. 

 

SRC INDUCTION 

The SRC induction ceremony will be held on 
Monday 17th September 2018 at 2pm in the 
school hall.  All parents and carers are welcome to 
attend.  

CANTEEN NEWS 

Thank you to all the volunteers who have 
contributed their time to the canteen throughout 
Term 3. Without your assistance, the canteen 
would not be able to operate. 

At present the canteen has a few second hand 
jumpers and jackets available. Please feel free to 
call in and have a look if your child is in need of 
one. 

Canteen roster is as follows; 
Thurs. 13th Sept - Louise  
Fri. 14th Sept - Amanda 
Mon. 17th Sept - Di 
Tues. 18th Sept - Kristy 
Wed. 19th Sept - Jenny  
 
Deb Greenaway, Canteen Supervisor  
Phone:  65535030 
 

TEDDY BEARS PICNIC 
 
A teddy bears picnic has been organised to help 
celebrate National Child Protection Week.  Bring 
your teddy along to the free picnic which is being 
held at Fotheringham Park Taree on Thursday 4th 
October between 11.30am – 1.30pm. 
 

TAREE ATHLETICS 
 
Registration day is Friday 14th September from 
4.30 – 5.30pm at the Taree Recreation Grounds.  
Two week trials are available.  Check out our 
facebook page or ring Rebecca on 0419 247709. 
 

WATER POLO 
 
The junior and senior water polo competition will 
commence on Tuesday 16th October at the Taree 
Aquatic Leisure Centre.  For enquires please 
message the Facebook page. 
 

CRICKET BLAST 
 
Woolworths Cricket Blast is a fun and fast program 
for kids of all abilities to learn the skills to play 
cricket.  Contact Sarah Taylor at Wingham Junior 
Cricket Club on 0423 581 184 or email 
winghamjcc@gmail.com. 
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